
Re: Mod2020/0299 -DA2018/1332
207 Forest Way, Belrose

The General Manager, 

Attention: Lashta Haidari

Dear Madam,

I refer to your letter dated 15 July 2020 concerning modifications to the approved development, 
submitted by Ethos Urban.

I have carefully reviewed the letter to Council from Ethan Urban, dated 17 March 2020 together 
with the revised plans, which address discrepancies in the approved architectural plans. 

I raise no objections to the modifications and fully support the development. 

Sincerely, 
Donal Carr

2593 Bundaleer Street, Belrose 2085

> 

Sent: 27/07/2020 3:29:20 PM
Subject: Re: Glenaeon Development 


